
  

 
 
 
 
 

As you celebrate 
Christmas together, 

take time as a 
family to 

remember our 
global neighbours. 

 
Together visit  

Picture my World, our website for 
children, to learn more about the lives of 
some of the children CAFOD works with 
through their photographs and stories. 

 
www.cafod.org.uk/picturemyworld 

 

 


